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According to stories circulating, CEE Director, Susan Doty, has been embarrassing 
herself (not a concern) and the CoB (a concern) in recent weeks.  On one 
occasion, at a conference session on AACSB accreditation issues, Doty stood out 
like a sore thumb amongst a group of business school administrators by asking 
what are being described as near incoherent and irrelevant questions.  Stories are 
also circulating that Doty has been contacting the editorial offices of economics 
(academic) journals, requesting to be put on their lists of potential referees.  If so . 
. . what a complete disaster!           
 
Many of the CoB's current upperclassmen no longer recognize the organization 
they entered two or three years ago.  More and more of them are now having to 
contact professors who are no longer affiliated with USM's CoB in order to secure 
recommendation letters for future employment and/or educational pursuits.         
             
GH Chatter is a series at USMNEWS that provides a glimpse at what CoB students, and sometimes 
CoB faculty, are discussing throughout the corridors of Joseph Greene Hall and beyond. 
 


